
Hillcrest Happenings!
11/12 - Last Day to order PTO Spirit Wear
11/13 - Fire Safety Class for 1st and 4th grade
11/14 - PTO No Cook Night @ Portillo's on Randall
11/21- PTO Paint Night
11/22- 11/24 - Thanksgiving Break - No School
11/28 - McTeacher Night @ McDonald's on Larkin
11/29 - Picture Retake Day

Dear Hillcrest Parents,
We hope this letter finds you well and that you are enjoying the
autumn season. November is here, and we have an exciting month
planned with various events and activities for our students.

Attendance Matters

We love having your children at school all school year!

As long as your child is healthy, please encourage showing up to class when school is in session.
Every day of school is an important opportunity for students to learn as well as connect to peers
and their teachers.

We thank:



· Our students and their families who do their best to show up to class every day even when it isn’t
easy.
· Our teachers who have gone above and beyond to help make school a welcoming learning
environment where students can thrive.
· Our administrators who help us work together to ensure we are healthy and safe, feel a sense of
community and experience the excitement of an engaging learning environment.
· Our many, many healers and helpers - the support staff and community volunteers who provide
the extra hands and attention our children need.

Lastly, please mark your calendars for November 22nd to 24th, as the school will be closed for
Thanksgiving break. We hope you enjoy this time with your family and friends, and take the
opportunity to reflect on all the things we are grateful for.

Thank you for your continuous support and involvement in your child's education. Please do not
hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns.

Warm regards,
Dr. Rosado
Principal
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